
City and Borough of Juneau 
Engineering Department 
155 South Seward Street 

Juneau, Alaska 99801 
Telephone: 586-0490, FAX: 586-4530    

 
February 1, 2021  
 
RE: Capital Avenue Reconstruction 
 Contract No. BE21-032 
 
 
 
Jon McGraw 
Southeast Earthmovers Inc.  
P.O. Box 784 
Sitka, AK 99835 
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD/NOTICE TO PROCEED 
 

Dear Mr. McGraw: 
 
This letter represents award and authorization to proceed with construction operations.  The 
completion date for this work is September 15, 2021, or 90 days after work has begun with the 
closing of the road, whichever comes first. 
 
The following Subcontractors are listed for this project:   
 
♦ SECON, PO BOX 32159, Juneau, Alaska, 99803 
♦ S.E. Concrete Construction, LLC. 3651 McGinnis Drive, Juneau, Alaska 99801 
 
Please coordinate your construction activities for this project with Alan Steffert, CBJ Project 
Manager, Engineering Department at (907) 586-0481.   
 
Purchase Order number PO 113503 in the amount of $492,429.00 for the Total Bid has been issued 
for this project.  Please reference this PO number, project manager name, project name, and 
contract number on all invoices. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Greg Smith 
Contract Administrator 
 
Enclosure 
 
c: Alan Steffert, Project Manager 
      CBJ Purchasing 
 State Department of Labor, Wage and Hour Division - Bid Opening Date: 12/17/2020 
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